
From: Santos, Cayetano 
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 10:03 AM 
To: Vogtle PEmails 
Subject: FW: Request for documents in Vogtle 52-025-LA-3 
 
 
 
From: Santos, Cayetano  
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2020 9:05 AM 
To: lzeller@bredl.org 
Cc: Hall, Victor <Victor.Hall@nrc.gov>; King, Mike <Michael.King2@nrc.gov> 
Subject: RE: Request for documents in Vogtle 52-025-LA-3 
 
Mr. Zeller, 
 
I previously provided you a copy of License Amendment Request 20-001.  The documents and 
calculations you now request were made available to the staff in an electronic reading room as 
part of an audit.  This information has not been submitted to the NRC on the docket; therefore, 
the staff does not have possession of those documents and is not able to provide you access to 
them.  The staff’s safety review will rely on information placed on the docket by the licensee. 
 
Cayetano Santos 
 
 
 
From: lzeller@bredl.org <lzeller@bredl.org>  
Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2020 9:54 AM 
To: Santos, Cayetano <Cayetano.Santos@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Request for documents in Vogtle 52-025-LA-3 
Importance: High 
 
TO: Cayetano Santos, NRC Project Manager 
FROM: Louis Zeller, BREDL 
RE: Plant Vogtle Docket No. 52-025-LA-3 
 
Mr. Santos: 
 
I write to request access to documents, data and calculations necessary for review of the License 
Amendment for Vogtle Unit 3 regarding seismic gap. The memorandum regarding the NRC audit plan 
dated March 20, 2020 (ML20036H26), states that the audit team requested these documents, data and 
calculations on this matter from the Vogtle Project Office which were to have been made available to 
staff in the electronic reading room.  I am asking for access to these documents, data and calculations. 
Please let me know how we may obtain them. As you know, we are preparing a petition for leave to 
intervene in this LA. Also, we request any documents, data and calculations regarding the analysis 
performed by the NRC Audit Team members in this matter.  
 
Thank you for your attention to our request.  
 



Lou Zeller 
Louis A. Zeller, Executive Director 
Blue Ridge Environmental Defense League, Inc. 
Main Office: PO Box 88 Glendale Springs, NC 28629 
Phone: 1-336-982-2691 
Mobile: 1-336-977-0852 
Email: BREDL@skybest.com 
Website: www.BREDL.org 
Founded in 1984, we have projects and chapters in Alabama, Georgia, Tennessee, South Carolina, North Carolina and Virginia 
This message, including attachments, is confidential and may contain information protected by the attorney-client privilege or 
work product doctrine. If you are not the addressee, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this 
message are prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please destroy it and notify me immediately.  
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